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Washington, D.C. 20505 

14 January 2010 

Ms. Loretta Meighen Keown 

Reference: F-2010-00444 / F-2010-0027 6 / F-2010-00287 

Dear Ms. Keown: 

This acknowledges receipt of your 18 December 2009 letter wherein you asked 
questions regarding your 14 November 2009 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests 
identified with the reference numbers F-2010-0027 6 and F-2010-00287. We responded to 
your requests in our 15 December 2009 and 12 January 2010 letters. Enclosed are copies 
of our responses for your reference. 

Please be advised, as stated in our 15 December 2009 letter, that the FOIA was 
enacted to provide a means for the general public to access govemment records. Under the 
provisions of the FOIA, federal agencies are not required to answer questions posed as 
FOIA requests. 

Sincerely, 

<:;‘>m-.<,. 1'21./,d1.,,,\ 
Delores M. Nelson 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Enclosures 
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